
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                              Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

              Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 
 

         August 13, 2017                   Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

                               Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                                     Collections  - 8/6/17 
 

           Sun.    -  Aug.    13     8:00 a.m.      Evan Vint - John & Jodi Walsh and Family  Sunday………...……$  935.00 

      Tues.   - Aug.     15    9:00 a.m. Feast of the Assumption - Holy Day of Obligation Church Repair……….$    25.00 

      Wed.   -  Aug.    16     8:30 a.m. No Mass this morning - Fr. Stan on vacation         “Your offering is most appreciated!”       

      Sun.    -  Aug.    20    8:00 a.m. For Parishioners          

                    “Lord, let us see your kindness, and grant us your salvation.” 

      Food Pantry Item(s) for the month of August -         

  Peanut butter and/or jelly                                    **St. Lawrence Mobile Food Pantry - Monday, Aug. 21
st
**     

 

      Sunday Mass:                  August Stewardship                               
                           

      Lector:   B. Walsh    Servers:   A. Sulzberger & P. Baudino     Eucharistic Ministers:  C. Sulzberger, M. Baudino & R. Briscoe 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 We would like to welcome Fr. Adam back to Sacred Heart this morning!  Fr. Adam will be celebrating Mass with us this 

morning, and again on Tuesday morning at 9:00 a.m., which is the Mass celebrating the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary.  It is a Holy Day of Obligation.  If you are unable to attend Tuesday morning’s Mass here at Sacred Heart at 9:00 a.m., 

you may want to consider the Mass being celebrated at St. Lawrence tomorrow night at 7:00 p.m., or the Mass at 7:30 a.m. 

on Tuesday morning, also at St. Lawrence.  (Thank you, Fr. Adam, for shepherding us these past couple of weeks!  Blessings 

and safe travels…until we see you again!) 

 This morning is St. Lawrence’s annual Ice Cream Social!!! Serving of good food and fun will begin at 11:00 a.m.!!!  The 

event will take place at the Parish Hall.  Food prices are family friendly and very affordable!  There will also be games and 

bingo.  Extra events - handmade quilt raffle (Phoebe’s Flower Box - 68” x 89” - $5.00 a chance)…and the Lucky Duck 

Derby!  (Chances on the “Lucky Duck Derby” are $5.00 a duck.  The winner gets $500.00 and need not be present.)    

 The Braidwood Knights of Columbus #1574 are having a Chicken and Sweet Corn Dinner on Sat. Aug. 26
th
 at the 

Immaculate Conception Parish Hall in Braidwood 110 S. School Street in Braidwood.  Free Will donations will be accepted. 

Proceeds will be donated to the Free Community Turkey dinner that is held in Diamond in November to help people in need. 

(A flyer has been posted on the bulletin board in the vestibule.) 

 Preparations for the 2017 Sacred Heart Golf Outing/Hog Raffle are in full swing (pun intended)!!!  If you haven’t already 

picked up your Hog Raffle tickets, watch for them in the mail!  Extra sign-up sheets for golfing and/or the dinner are in the 

back of the church….please help get them into the hands of any and all who may be interested!  Hole sponsorships and/or 

silent auction items are starting to come in, but we can always use more, so if you know of anyone who would like to sponsor 

a hole and/or make a donation to the silent auction, please let Pete Thetard know.  He can be reached at 815-545-8525.  All 

parishioners, in addition to selling Hog Raffle tickets, are also asked to make a donation of a door prize.  It can be whatever 

you would like!  Having trouble coming up with an idea?  Gift cards/certificates are always a big hit!  If you have any 

questions, need further information or more Hog Raffle tickets, please contact Pete (815-545-8525) or Katie (815-353-4008) 

Thetard.  Looking to lend a hand?  We’re sure they would appreciate that call too!!!  Not only is the Golf Outing/Raffle our 

parish’s only fundraiser of the year…it is a FUN event!!!  Come out and have some fun with us!!!  See you Sept. 16
th

!!!     

 Good news!!! - Melissa Brockman has come forward and volunteered to teach the Kindergarten & First Grade students in our 

CCD Program!  Thank you, Melissa!!!  She is a terrific addition to our returning corps of teachers…Dana Davis - 2
nd

 & 3
rd

 

Grades, Melissa Isham - 4
th

, 5
th
 & 6

th
 Grades, Caley Krull - 7

th
 & 8

th
 Grades.  Luri Maier-Lorntz is also returning to the 

program as our coordinator and substitute teacher, and Annie Krull will, once again, be working with our Servers.  Sacred 

Heart Parish…and it’s children…is blessed to have these amazing and dedicated women in our midst!!!  Thank you, ladies!!!   

 2017-18 CCD classes will begin on Sunday, Sept. 17
th

.  Registration will be held Sunday, Sept. 10
th
, after Mass.  More 

information will be forthcoming.  If you have questions, or would like to help with the CCD Program, please contact CCD 

Coordinator Luri Maier-Lorntz.  Luri can be reached at phone/text: 260-668-9498 or email:  senecs7488@gmail.com.   

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “God loves us, treats us with respect, and asks us to do the same with others.  …No one should ever be treated 

callously or carelessly - everyone should be cherished and protected!” - Cardinal Timothy M. Dolan, Chairman USCCB 

Committee on Pro-Life Activities - 2016 Respect Life Month Statement, https://goo.gl/sAeDIG.    

 Stewardship - August 13, 2017 - Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - “Many times in life, we look for God’s saving 

presence.  We look for Jesus to be the great rescuer - someone who will immediately lift us up from our struggles.  But we 

need to take the time to reflect how God is now or has been, present to us.  Such spiritual vision will help us to more readily 

call upon the power of God in times of need.” 

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
https://goo.gl/sAeDIG


 


